

Uxbridge Town Hall Board of Selectmen 21 S. Main Street Uxbridge, MA 01569

April 24, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is an acknowledgement and statement of support of the Uxbridge Free Public Library's intention to apply for the 2023-2024 Grant Round of the Massachusetts Public Library Construction Program.

We recognize the role of the MPLCP in providing essential support to communities throughout the Commonwealth as they seek to improve and expand their public library facilities. Recent construction projects supported by the MPLCP, as well as the MBLC's publication Library Space: A Planning Resource for Librarians, serve as an inspiration for how we can best address the Library's accessibility and space needs. We look forward to exploring the funding opportunities available through the construction program and working collaboratively to achieve a successful application.

Located in the historic Thayer Memorial Building in downtown Uxbridge since 1894, the Library strives to be a gateway to lifelong learning by offering a full spectrum of services, materials, and events to all. The Library, our staff and Trustees, and the Town of Uxbridge are committed to providing the facilities and resources to make this possible.

Respectfully,

Brian Butler, Chairman

Hirty Shaw, Vice Chairman

Stephen Mandile, Clerk

John Wise, Member

Peter DeMers, Member

Steven Sette, Town Manager

Mark Francis, Chairman Board of Library Trustees

Christopher Powloka, Library Director